
Ohio Academy Winter Tournament Series 2020-2021 
 COVID Guidelines 

 
 

General Public: Show will not be open to the public. Open to trainers, 
grooms, owners, volunteers, participates and immediate family. 

Safe Show Office Practices: Please submit entries by email to the 
show secretary before the show so we are as touchless as possible in 
the show office. (kayflower333@gmail.com) Please submit all add, 
starches or changes on the day of the horse show via text to Travis 
Smith at 937-869-6777  Show committee will all have walkie talkies as 
well if are in need of any changes can submit for you 

Participates: Are required and expected to self-monitor temperature 
and if temperature is higher than 100.3 they are required to leave.   

Social distancing throughout Facility: Due to Ohio guidelines 
Faces masks are required to wear in the public areas during the horse 
show. Social Distance of six feet is key with washing your hands often. 
Please be courteous to help less congestion in common areas. 

Food Booth: We will have food available for purchase, but please 
remember to social distance and keep the congestion down. 

Sanitizing Stations: Will be available 

Communication: Trainers/Instructor contact information will be used 
in the event of needed communication with participants. 
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